
 

 

 

 

 

What is the Pirates’ Gold Raffle? 

 
Each person that purchases a $10 ​Pirates’ Gold Raffle Ticket​ will have the chance to win cash every day during 
the month of November. Cash prizes range from $100 to $1000 and total $5,200.  All winning tickets will be 
re-entered into the drawing, giving everyone 30 chances to win!  
 

 

INSTRUCTIONS 
 

1. This year’s goal is to have 100% of families participate in selling all 3,750 tickets!​  Each family is asked 

to participate in the Raffle fundraiser by selling tickets.  Tickets are ​sold for $10 each​.  Let’s do this for 

the benefit of the wonderful students of St. Pius X School! 

 

2.  Each family is asked to acknowledge receipt of their tickets by completing an on-line Google Form.  The 

link will be provided by the school office.  

 

3. When you sell a ticket: 

▪ Fill out all of the purchaser’s contact information on the “​registration​” portion of the ticket 

▪ Complete the “​sold by​” portion of the ticket by writing your oldest student’s name and grade 

▪ Give the purchaser the “​calendar​” side of the ticket 

▪ Return the “registration” stub and associated funds (cash or check made payable to St. Pius X 

School) to the school. 

 

4. Need more tickets?  Email the Pirates’ Gold Raffle Team at ​SPXRaffle@gmail.com​ or the school office at 

School@piusxparish.org​, or call the office at 588.6271.  Be sure to provide your oldest student’s name 

and grade to assist us with delivery.  

 

5. Please note, it is required that ALL tickets, sold and unsold, be returned by October 16, 2020! 

 

Questions?  Please contact us at SPXRaffle@gmail.com 
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